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This consultation document aims to involve interested parties in the production of an ERG 
common position on FL-LRIC cost modelling. In November 2000 IRG agreed upon its 
"Principles of implementation and best practice (PIB) regarding FL-LRIC cost modelling“. In 
light of the European Directives for electronic communications networks and services ERG 
intends to formulate its own common position on the basis of an evaluation of the existing 
IRG PIB. It is therefore essential that the framework is fully taken into account in this 
process. The publication of the ERG common position is planned for November 2003. 
 
As an annex to this document the existing IRG PIB is presented in its exact and complete 
form.  
 
 Interested parties to give their view on the following questions:  
 
 

I. Questions for consultation 
 

1. Which adjustments to the PIB regarding FL-LRIC cost modelling do you 
consider necessary in the light of the framework  (to accomodate the 
requirements of the framework and improve the the clarity and ongoing 
appplication of the PIB)? 
Î Should you have any suggestions please state clearly: 

a. how this PIBs should be formulated in your view. 
b. and why this PIBs need to be changed or added in the light of 

the framework. 
 
Responses should be sent by email to INFSO-B1@cec.eu.int,  salonso@cmt.es and to 
ERG@opta.nl no later than 7 September 2003. 
 
Comments will be published unless confidentiality is requested. 
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Annex 1:  
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